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Report to synod
October 2025
From CNOB Synodical
CNOB Synodical meeting by zoom yesterday and the majority of our meetingwas about Planning for our 2026 AGM  
which will be held May 2nd, location to be announced and guest speaker to be announced.
We were also very pleased to have Rev. Jonathan Tait speak to us about his new position. Many of the ladies have not 
heard him speak or met him so they were pleased to have him with us for a time during our meeting. Thank you 
Jonathan, we so appreciated you taking time to speak to us.
A report from the gal who looks after our finances indicated we are doing well at this point.
Also Sarah Kim the WMS Executive Director was will us for the morning session with information for those of us send 
cheques to Wynford Drive to make sure they clarify with the cheque what the cheque is for. She explained that there are 
some new people working in finance at Wynford Drive and it is sometimes difficult to know where the money is to go. 
Thanks Sarah, good information 
One of our members is now doing a newsletter for us to keep us in the loop and to send on to members in our groups. I 
believe its quarterly.
Thanks Kim.
Irene Camp
President of CNOB Synodical
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